Mar 10 10 12:06p p1

Stonehenge Pillars LLC o :
17 Dedford St CE6G-67T
East Greenwich, R.1. 02818

Seekonk Comnservation Commission
100 Peck Street
Seekonk, MA 02771 March 10, 2010

VIA FAX to 508 336-0764
Re: AP 21 Lot 23-Curt Street

Dear Commission Members:

Please regard this letter as formal notification of Stonehenge Pillars desire to withdraw
the application before you for the above-referenced project. The well documented
deterioration in market conditions, combined with relatively high procurement and
development costs, have resulted in this course of action being necessary.

Thank you for all of your consideration with this matter.

Stephen J. DeBlois, Member
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